
Administration of  the Polish American 
Engineers Association Extends Wishes for a Happy and 
Healthy Christmas as well as a Prosperous New Year to all 
members and supporters. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Kaczmarek, Stanley Witczak, Jacek Zaworski, Jan 
Plachta, Walter Rymsza and Michael Niedzinski 
 
 
Looking forward to a very interesting presentation on January 
24th 2007 


